
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

            

 

 

Dear Parents /Guardians of students entering First Grade in Sept. 2018, 

 

  The New York State Education Department requires an updated 

physical exam for all new entrants into public school, and students in grades  

Pre-K or K, 1, 3, 5, 7,   and 11. 

(Please note that the grades for required physicals have changed this year) 

 

 All physical exam documentation should include the following: 

 The child’s name 

 The date of the exam (please note: physicals for the upcoming     

2018-2019  school term must be dated 9/5/2017 or later)  

 The physician’s signature and stamp 

 

Please forward the completed physical form to the Health Office by the 

first day of school. 

 

If your child’s physical is scheduled later than October 2018, please 

forward the date of the appointment to the Health Office. 

 

All students without up-to-date physicals, or a scheduled appointment 

date for such a physical, will undergo a rudimentary exam performed 

by our school district physician in order to satisfy the health law 

requirement. 

 

        

        Sincerely, 

        Colleen Feehan, RN 

                                                                                   Heights School Nurse  

ROSLYN PUBLIC SCHOOLS 

HEIGHTS ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 

240 WILLOW STREET 

ROSLYN HEIGHTS, NY, 11577 

HEALTH SERVICES 

Phone: (516) 801-5510 

Fax:  (516) 801-5508 
 


